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Alterations and Additions to St Philip’s Christian College, Cessnock Campus 
 
 
The Department of Planning and Environment – Crown Lands have reviewed the environmental impact 
statement for the proposal.  
 
As no Crown land, roads or waterways are affected by the proposal, Crown Lands has no comments 
at this time. 
 
If the proponent requires further information, or has any questions, please contact Mark Grace, NRM 
Project Officer in Crown Lands, on (02) 4937 9331 or at mark.grace@crownland.nsw.gov.au. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Brian Jones 
Group Leader 
Property Manager Hunter 
T 0499 699 458  |  E brian.jones@crownland.nsw.gov.au 
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